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House Numbers 
  
General Considerations 
 
House numbers should complement the architectural style of the house.  House numbers 
within a project or street should be compatible in design and located to be clearly visible. 
 
Generally, no application is required for house numbers that are similar in style, size, and 
color as the original builder numbers.  
 
The installation of house/unit numbers in attached housing and multifamily housing 
shall be in accordance with the approved project standards established by the builder. 
 
Specific Guidelines 
 
• House/unit numbers should be located immediately adjacent to a front entrance or 

door.  Numbers should also be placed on a curbside mailbox, where applicable. 
• House numbers should be located near or under a light for nighttime visibility.  

Internally lit numbers are not appropriate. 
• House numbers must be legible, Arabic numerals, no taller than 6” and should 

contrast with the color of the background to which attached. 
• Custom designed house numbers may be approved if they are simple, appropriate 

and relate to the architecture of the house. 
 

Submission Requirements 
   
• Signed and dated application form. 
• Description of the project. 
• A photograph or drawing of the house numbers, including dimensions, material, and 

color. 
• A drawing or photograph showing the location of the numbers in relation to a front 

entrance. 
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